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Like so many others, I cam completely embarrased by the behaviors of our state.  It 

is no wonder people are fleeing.  The only people coming here new are addicts 

looking to make our situation worse.  It is a disgrace. 

 

We can make this better, but this broken ideology of letting addicts choose when they 

are ready is so obviously not working.  They are not choosing treatment because 

they are addicts.  We need to take away the choice and/or incentivize decisions that 

benefit all of us. 

 

We need these crimes to be considered Class A misdemeanors.  Immediately. 


